
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EXCLUSIVE NON-DOMESTIC LPG DISTRIBUTORSHIP: LAST DATE FOR RECEIPT OF 

APPLICATION EXTENDED UPTO 15.07.2022 FOR LOCATIONS IN THE STATE OF DELHI  

 

Please refer to the "NOTICE FOR APPOINTMENT OF EXCLUSIVE NON-DOMESTIC LPG DISTRIBUTORS IN 

THE STATE OF DELHI published on 01.05.2022 seeking application for award of exclusive Non -Domestic 

LPG distributorship by BHARAT PETROLEUM CORPORATION LTD. (BPCL) in the State OF Delhi. The last 

date of receipt of application for all locations was 31.05.2022, which was extended up to 30.06.2022 

(1700 hours). Please note that last date of receipt of applications for all locations in Delhi State has now 

been extended up to 15.07.2022. 

 

Hence application form complete in all respect should reach the respective Territory office at address 

mentioned in front of advertised location on website before closing hours (i.e.,1700 hours) on 

15.07.2022. Those who have already submitted their application in response to our above-mentioned 

advertisement, need not apply again. 

 

      Bharat Petroleum Corporation Limited 

( A government of India Enterprise ) 


